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That Council give final reading to “Park Land Disposal and Dedication Removal (Brae Island) Bylaw 2017 No.
5263”.

Explanation - Bylaw No. 5263

Bylaw 2017 No. 5263 authorizes the transfer and park dedication removal of unimproved land located in the
9400 block of Glover Road, on Brae Island in Fort Langley.

Clerk’s Note:  Pursuant to Section 27(2)(b) of the Community Charter and Council direction, staff have completed the
Alternative Approval Process to obtain elector approval for the disposition of the park lot at the 9400 block of Glover Road
(Brae Island).  Less than 1% of the Township of Langley eligible voters submitted petitions against disposal of the park lot;
therefore, elector approval for disposal of the park lot has been obtained.
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